
 

 

 
 
ADDENDUM NO 1 ADDENDUM NO 1 
 
 

FLORIDA MUNICIPAL POWER AGENCY 
 

Request for Proposal# 2024-202 
August 15, 2024 

 
FMPA Request for Proposals Number 2024-202, SLEC Cooling Tower Rebuild RFP, has 
changed to reflect the following additions, deletions, and/or modifications: 
 
 
Item No. 1 
 

Addition to the RFP Document;  
Attached is a notice to all vendors that there is a safety warning regarding the active 
railroad crossing adjacent to Sand Lake Energy Center.  FMPA urges all vendors to 
take this under advisement in their safety planning. 

 
Item No. 2 
 

Addition to the RFP Document Section 11. Site Visit and Walk-down 
11. Site Visit and Walk-down  
Site visits by each bidder are REQUIRED. The Pre-Bid Meeting/Onsite Job Walk 
Down will be conducted on September 10, 2024 at 8:30am.; Bidders are to be there 
on time and remain present for the duration of the walk-down. 
SAFETY: Each bidder is responsible for supplying their own personal protective 
equipment (PPE) which is 1) steel toed boots 2) safety glasses 3) safety hard hat 4) 
hearing protection 5) gloves and pants are required (no shorts, skirts, dresses, etc.). 

  
 

   
All other aspects of the RFP document remain the same. 

 
*   *   *   *   *   * 




